
Read the World
January 1 - February 28, 2024

Turn over

This winter, the Boston Public Library is challenging you to read a book by an author from each of six
geographic regions: Africa, the Americas, Asia, Europe, the Middle East, and Oceania. Start reading on January 1!
Complete your reading log and turn it in by the end of the day on February 28 to receive a Winter Reading 
Challenge enamel pin. If you would like to keep your reading log, you may also enter the books you read
online at www.bpl.org/winter. 

Boston Public Library Winter Reading Challenge

Visit www.bpl.org/winter to find suggestions for books and sign up for the Winter Reading Challenge
newsletter. Contact winter@bpl.org with any questions about the Winter Reading Challenge. 
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